
TOWN OF CLINTON SHADE TREE COMMISSION MINUTES 
 
December 16, 2021 at 7:30 PM via Zoom 
 
Attendees 
John Kashwick (Chair) 
Ross Traphagen (Council Representative) 
Dan Shea 
Whitney Whetherill 
Pat Daley 
 
John called the meeting to order at 7:37 PM. 
 
Discussion of the ash trees along the rear of properties on Haver Farm that border Hunts Mills Park.  The Council 
asked that we look into identifying the trees that have and can continue to fall on the properties of 
homeowners.  John also brought up that there are other parts of town that have ash trees on town property 
such as Mill View Park.  John and Dan volunteered to inspect the trees.   
 
Budget numbers are due.  We will request the same amount of money as requested last year $12,000. 
 
Whitney requested the tree inventory be sent. 
 
Pat and Whitney volunteered to staff the table at volunteer day at the Community Center.  Time TBD. 
 
Dan will once again look at the maple tree at 6 Busher.  The owner called the town wanting it to be removed but 
the trees appears to be in decent health.  44 Center had an issue with the mound of woodchips left when the 
tree in front of the property was removed.  It is typical that the arborist will leave the chips.  
 
CEUs should be good for 2021.   
 
John will work on the Tree City USA application and the Annual Accomplishment Report.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:07 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
John Kashwick 

 


